
 Hobbs Municipal Schools   

  

  

Central Office      1515 East Sanger      P.O. Box 1030     Hobbs, New Mexico 88241    575-433-0100      
  

  

Addendum No. 1 
RFP #2324-02 

                   May 16,2023   
  

 

The Hobbs Municipal Schools would like to address an error made to the original 
RFP. On page 3, line item #16 should read as follows: 
 
The agreement to provide services for Fine Arts and 21st CCLC Program & Event 
Services shall be in effect for one (1) year period beginning July 1st 2023 through 
school year ending 2024. The agreement will be reviewed annually for two (2) 
additional school years. A determination will be made on continuing the agreement 
and the cost negotiated for each subsequent renewal period.   
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Munoz Alvarado  
Chief Procurement Officer/ Office Manager   
Hobbs Municipal Schools  
575-433-0100  
  
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum No. 1, please feel free to contact me at 
575433-0100 or email me at alvaradoj@hobbsschools.net.  
  
  
Please return a signed copy of this addendum notice with your RFP.   
  
X____________________      Date: _____________________  
  


